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Hi, 1 would like to express that as a resident of Oregon that | would like to see swift and
effective climate legislation take place over the next year for the state of Oregon that is ALSO
equitable. As we cannot rely on the federal government to take action, I call on state
legislators to do their part as every little bit counts. I also believe that having enough states
take action can encourage action on a federal level.

Thank you for your consideration,

Meera Ramachandran
Portland, Oregon
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